
Keeping Safe  
Year 8 Assembly, December 2018  



Safeguarding and Child Protection at 
Harrow way Community School 

• Who is responsible for keeping you safe? 

• You 

• Your friends 

• Parents 

 



Safeguarding Team at Harrow Way 

 

Mrs Pearce (office opposite Student Reception) 

Mrs Buckley (office by the nursery entrance by 
sportshall) 

Mrs Mac (office opposite Mr Serridges’) 

Mrs Woods (office on history /geography floor) 

 

Or any member of staff you feel confident with 
can support you getting to the help you need 
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Youth Produced Sexual Imagery 

• A person under the age of 18 creates and shares 
sexual imagery of themselves with a peer under 
the age of 18 
 

• A person under the age of 18 shares sexual 
imagery created by another person under the age 
of 18 with a peer under the age of 18 or an adult 

 
• A person under the age of 18 is in possession of 

sexual imagery created by another person under 
the age of 18 



Research by the NSPCC found that   

 

3% of 11-16 year olds surveyed  

 

had taken fully naked pictures of themselves 







It is not harmless “fun” 

Sexting is a criminal offence that occurs when a 
person takes, makes, permits to take, 

distributes, shows, possesses, photographs of 
any person below the age of 18. 

 



Police Response 

• All reports of youth produced sexual imagery 
require a police response.   

 

• The immediate focus always being on 
safeguarding children. 



Officers have to record all cases as crimes 

  

and  

 

investigate to determine whether there are any 
wider child protection issues or the presence of 
exploitation and coercion; in these cases there 

must be a full criminal investigation.  



How can I stay safe? 

Don’t take these types of images, and don’t share 
them,  is the safest option! 

 

So ask yourself, if we break up, will this person 
respect me enough not to share my pictures? How 
well do you really know them? Sadly, it is often only 
when we split up with someone that we see their 
true colours.  








